
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 27
th

 November 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Youth Dreams Project will be hosting a Girls and Boys inter-school football tournament on Monday 14th December 2015 at St 

John Fisher School, Park Lane, Eastfield (in the sports hall).  Your child has been chosen to represent Norwood Primary School.   

 

The Girls tournament will be in the morning and will begin at 9:30am, finishing around midday.  

 

The Boys tournament will start at 1pm and will finish at approx 3pm.  The children will return to Norwood after the event to be 

collected as usual.  

 

This is a great chance for the children to play in a competitive tournament but in a fun and friendly environment.  It is also an 

exciting opportunity for our new Girls football club to participate in competitive matches whilst representing their school.  

 

St John Fisher will be providing sports leaders who will referee the matches.  Mr Johnson & Miss Fletcher will accompany the 

children to the venue and support them throughout the day.  

 

Transport will be provided.  The girls will need to arrive at school at 8:45am in their sports kit with school uniform in a bag to 

change into later.  The boys will arrive at school at the usual time and will change into their kit in school ready to leave at 12pm.  

 

Although the tournament is indoors, children will need to dress appropriately for the weather (tracksuit bottoms and long sleeve 

top) with shorts and t-shirt underneath.  

 

The girls will be back in time for lunch as usual.  The boys will need to bring a packed lunch.  All children will require a water bottle. 

 

This is an extremely exciting opportunity for our football teams.  Unfortunately there is no facility for parents/carers to watch this 

tournament.  

 

Could you please fill in the permission slip below and return it by Friday 4
th

 December 2015. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Johnson   Mrs D Reynolds 

Football Coach   Head Teacher 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Youth Dreams Project Girls and Boys Football Tournament 

                                                                        Monday 14
th

 December 2015 

 

 

I give permission for my child__________________________________ to take part in the Youth Dreams Project Girls/Boys Football 

tournament at St John Fisher School. 

 

 

Please write any medical conditions your child has: ________________________________ 

 

 

Name of Parent/Carer: _____________________________________   Date: __________________________________ 
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